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Please note, this response letter outlining our decision on your request, with your 
personal details withheld, and any attached documentation will be published on the 
Toitū Te Whenua Land Information New Zealand’s website.  This is likely to be published 
early next week.  

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact me on 
oio@linz.govt.nz.  

Yours sincerely, 

Marcus McMillan 
Manager – Applications, Overseas Investment Office 
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